
Reception News 

Its half-term! Phew. We are all very ready for the break  

 

This week, we finished our trip to Alien School by teaching the aliens some 

of the things we do on Earth. In Alien School, the aliens do lots of things 

in the wrong order. When they get ready for school they have breakfast, 

go to school and then get dressed. We thought this was very funny. We 

were really good at putting our daily routines in the right order. We used 

language such as first, then, next and after that. 

 

We had our last PE lesson with Mr Mills and completed a space mountain 

mission.  

 

We say goodbye to Miss Walsh on the Monday we return to school. We 

have enjoyed having her teach us but it’s time for her to go to her new 

school. We will be having a mini party at snack time to send her off! 

 

Miss Davies says we’ve worked our socks off this half-term so there’s no 

homework for the week! Hooray! BUT we need to practise all those sounds 

and tricky words!  

 

 

 


